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Comments: Dear Slater Turner and the Ochoco National Forest,

I strongly support development of the Lemon Gulch trail proposal.  As a citizen of that state that enjoys spending

time in our outdoor places and spaces I have travelled to the Prineville-area to recreate in the Ochoco National

Forest specifically for its mountain biking opportunities.  While that experience was amazing, the type of riding

typical in the area currently (Round and Lookout Mountain areas) provide a more backcountry-focused

experience that may not be desirable or appropriate for all users.  I support Alternative 2 for the development of

full mountain bicycle-specific trail network that would be the most inclusive for a wide range of current and

potential new users, while focusing that use in a small management area. 

Respectfully,

Adam Steffen 

 


